
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

Thank you for bringing your child to our Reception provision this week. It has been lovely to see them 

all and they have certainly been enjoying themselves! We would like to confirm the plan for the end of 

term: 

 

The last sessions for our Reception bubbles will be in the week beginning July 13th. This is to safely 

allow for a transition visit for our newest pupils the following week.  

 

We will then very much look forward to welcoming all current pupils back on Monday 7th September. 

On this first day of term, your child will spend some time with their current teacher before moving to 

their new class. We will share more details about this in the coming weeks.  

 

As always, if you have any questions at all, please don’t hesitate to ask.  

 

Best wishes,  

 

Chris Chislett 

Headteacher  

head@penpol.cornwall.sch.uk 

 


